
Finance Chair: 

I am excited to be in this newly created position of SCS and will be doing my best to serve our LSC.   

 

Currently, the Finance Committee is discussing and revising our Investment Policy Statement as well as 

addressing the current vendors we use to help us grow our funds.  This project is a large undertaking as 

this has not been addressed in several years.  As soon as the committee has a draft that all approve, we 

will be presenting it to the BOD.   

If any member of our LSC has ideas on how we can better serve our LSC financially, please feel free to 

contact me directly. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Todd Conrad  


